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PARAMEDICS

Date: August 23, 2016
From: John Peterson, CAO
To: Craig Hare, Director of EMS & Fire Administration

RE: Letter of Support for BLS

Mr. Hare,

I am writing on behalf of Paramedics Plus to express our support for the proposed changes to the
ordinance and rules as pertains to BLS ambulance transportation. We sincerely appreciate your
efforts on this process as we believe it will benefit the Pinellas County EMS system as a whole.

Respgctfully,

Johh J. Peterson
Chief Administrative Officer
Sunstar Paramedics

CC: Mark Postma, COO, VP

12490 Ulmerton Rd.
Largo, FL 33774

(727) 582-2090

Fax (727) 582-2249
www.sunstarems.com



